MULGRAVE

M| Request for Expressions of Interest to become
‘Q;&’ involved in Mulgrave Board and School Activities

June 17, 2021

Dear Mulgrave Families,

On behalf of the Mulgrave Nominations Committee (the “Committee”), | am sending you the following
information regarding the opportunity to become involved in Mulgrave Board and School activities.
Your involvement may eventually include consideration by the Committee for nomination to the Board
of Directors of Mulgrave School.

The Board of Directors of Mulgrave School currently has 13 members, 12 elected and one appointed.
It is the responsibility of the Nominations Committee to continually seek out individuals who combine
an interest in serving on the Board with the skills and experience that the Committee feels are
necessary to address both the current and future needs of the Board. Please note, before you
consider applying, we recommend that you have been a member of the Mulgrave Community for two
years and have become acquainted with the school’s culture, values, and ethos.

Any member of the parent community wishing to become more involved in wider Board and School
activities (which may include serving on a Board Committee or a Special Project Group) should
contact the Nominations Committee for an application form by emailing the Board Administrator,
Tracey Dixon (tdixon@mulgrave.com). Applications must be submitted by September 9, 2021.
Qualified applicants will have an opportunity to be interviewed by the Nominations Committee.

Yours sincerely,

&&W\W

Kate Hoogendoorn Secretary, on behalf of the
Board of Directors
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